
January 7, 2010

Aroll Jones, Corporate Secretary
Kodi Klip Corporation
314 South Cumberland Street
Lebanon, TN 37087

Dear Aroll Jones:

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has reviewed the following product:

Product							      Tracking Number

Kodi Klip System					     NPE 09-04-014

The Division of Engineering Services Needs Assessment Committee has determined that there is no 
current need for this product. A copy of the “New Product Initial Review and Assessment Worksheet” 
completed by the technical committee is enclosed for your review.
 
Thank you for giving Caltrans the opportunity to review this product. If you have any questions regarding 
the new products review process, please contact the New Products Desk at (916) 227-7073.

Sincerely,

KIM ROSS
Assistant New Prodoucts Coordinator
Materials Engineering and Testing Services
Division of Engineering Services

Enclosure

cc:   Madhwesh Raghavendrachar
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